
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 

Dear Parent and Carers 

EYFS children will be going on a trip to the cinema on the morning of 
Tuesday 26th November 2024. This trip is in conjunction with Into Film and 
the Into Film Festival. 

We will be travelling by minibus and, as a year group, we will be watching 
the film, Despicable Me 4. This film has a Universal rating. No separate 
consents are needed, as we will check the consent information as given by 
you regarding watching films and going on local trips. 

We will be back in time for lunch and school will finish at 3:15pm as per 
usual. 

If you can volunteer to help us on this trip, please complete the following 
online form by midnight on Thursday 21st November. Volunteers will be 
required to meet us at Vue Cinema, Greenbridge for 10:15am.  

https://forms.office.com/e/J3ED1fNt8V?origin=lprLink  

Thank you for your continued support. 

The EYFS team. 
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